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Dear committee members

While attending the Premier's personal apology in parliament recently, I was horrified to
 learn of the large number of individuals who have been effected by these laws and
 the array of 'crimes' that they were charged with.  As a citizen who has been charged and
 convicted of one of these 'crimes', I wish to encourage you to ensure that as many
 injustices as possible are able to be righted.

This action which you are now undertaking will enable many (including me ) to finally
 resume a 'normal' life, and families and loved ones of those not with us any longer, some
 comfort.

Kind regards
Alan Raabe
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